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Chiquita D’Arbeau, Executive Director 

Temporary Relocation Update 

 

November 2nd, 2022 

Dear Tenant, 

First, I want to thank you for your flexibility and willingness to work with us as we 

prepare for an amazing transformation of your home. We are confident you will be 

satisfied with the completed product. The purpose of this notice is to update you on the 

temporary relocation services availability to you.   

In order for AHA to complete the planned renovations, you will need to be relocated for a 

time period of approximately 10 months. During this time, AHA is working with Sav 

Enterprises who will be primarily responsible for management of your relocation and for 

ensuring compliance with HUD’s relocation obligations.   

Sav Enterprises team includes… 

• Keith Blair: 518-301-6794 

• Rose Bell: 678-667-7305 

Keith Blair will be holding office hours in the 20 Rensselaer St Community Room 

Monday-Friday at 9AM-1PM starting Thursday, November 3rd, 2022. He will assist you 

individually to make arrangements regarding your temporary relocation.  

On behalf of the development and relocation team, we want to thank you for your 

cooperation and look forward to you returning to a beautifully renovated home. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact Marianna Holmes at 518-641-7533. 

 

Sincerely, 

Albany Housing Authority 

 

Marianna Holmes 

Project Development Assistant 


